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28th January, 2021 

 
PG Film Permission Note - 2021   

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 

 
To support the implementation of curriculum content in the NSW English Syllabus for 
the Australian curriculum there is an emphasis on using 'Visual Texts' in the classroom 
i.e: movies and videos. They are often used to support the understanding of a book 
or play that is being studied in class. A growing number of these movies have been 
classified PG because of minor use of inappropriate language or adult themes. 

 
As a school we are unable to show PG movies to children without permission. To 
support your child's learning this year we are asking for permission to show movies 
which are rated PG.  

 
Could you please sign and return the permission slip below before Monday 8th 
February, 2021. If you have any concerns regarding material that may be shown, 
please don’t hesitate to see me. 

 
Kind Regards, 
 
Kylie McKinnon 
Principal  

 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
PG  Film  Permission - 2021 

 
 
 
I _________________________  give permission for my child ______________________________ of  
 
 
class___________________ to watch  PG rated movies .  
 
 
 
Signed______________________________________      Date__________________________________ 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________
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